
WHAT’S GOING ON? 

 
 January 

Miracle Month 
 6 ................... Brother Reagan Special 

 10 ... Senior Adult Fellowship – 10 am 

Fall Back - Daylight Savings Time 13 .......................... Business Meeting 

 17 ........ Assoc. Mtg – FBC Somerville 

 24 ... Senior Adult Fellowship – 10 am 

 27 ......................... Dedication Sunday 

  
  February 
 3 ........................... Youth Led Service 

 7 ..... Senior Adult Fellowship – 10 am 

Fall Back - Daylight Savings Time 10 .......................... Business Meeting 

 14 .................... Assoc Mtg - Harmony 

 17 ......................... Valentine Banquet 

 22-23 ...................... Women’s Retreat 

 24 ...................... Laymen Led Service 

 28 ... Senior Adult Fellowship – 10 am 

 
Bulletin/Newsletter Information 

 
 

 

If you have any information for the weekly 
bulletin or monthly newsletter, please send it 

to KnobbsSpringsBaptist@gmail.com or Sheila 
Waggoner at cswaggoner@gmail.com.  The 

deadline for information for the Bulletin is 
8 am on Fridays.  The deadline for 

information for the newsletter is the 25th of 
every month.  The Newsletter is now sent 

electronically, if you need to be added to the 
email list or need it to be mailed to you, please 

email/call the church. 
 

We also need to keep the Long Term Prayer 
List as well as the Immediate Need Prayer List 
in the Bulletin updated!!  Please email updates 

to the above listed contacts. 

 
Nursery 

 
 

 

The Nursery is available on Sunday Mornings 
for children ages birth to Kindergarten. 

 
We welcome children in the nursery on both 
Sunday & Wednesday evenings.  On Sunday, 

please bring your children into the Sanctuary 
& they will be escorted to the nursery.  On 

Wednesday’s, please contact Otisann 
McManus (512-273-2890) by Wednesday 

afternoon & there will be a nursery worker 
available for your child.  Thank You. 
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You’re gonna like January at KSBC 
 
 
A man and his wife had only two dollars left.  They were also out of food.  The wife sent 
her husband to the store to buy a loaf of bread and a dollar’s worth of butter. 
 
He came home with the bread alright, but he had no butter.  “WHERE’S THE BUTTER?” 
she yelled at him.  He explained very meekly: “I met a hungry man and gave him a dollar 
for food.  “YOU DUMBY!  WHAT MADE YOU DO SUCH A FOOL THING?”  And she boxed 
him on the ears. 
 
When the mail person came he went to check the mail box……and found an envelope 
containing $100.  He showed it to his wife.  “See, there!  I gave away $1 and God gave us 
$100!” 
 
With that she boxed him the ears EVEN HARDER!  And she SCREAMED at him EVEN 
LOUDER.  “YOU DUMBY!  WHY DIDN’T YOU GIVE THAT MAN BOTH DOLLARS?”   
 
 
January will be MIRACLE MONTH at KSBC.  It is an emphasis on stewardship – giving – God’s 
giving to us and our giving to Him. 
 
During the worship services there will be very brief testimonies of our obedience to Him 
and His generosity to us.  I will preach on tithing a time or two.   
 
Then on Sunday, January 27th there will DEMONSTRATION DAY.  What in the world is 
DEMONSTRATION DAY?  On that Sunday every member will bring the tithe of one week’s 
income.  Please, do not bring more on that day.   The rest of your month’s tithe can be 
given on any other day.  Just tithe of one week’s income.   
 
When those gifts are counted you will know in black and white, in dollars and cents the 
tithe potential of the church in 2013. 
 
Oh, you will enjoy the entire month!  But best of all --- you will enjoy seeing on 
DEMONSTRATION DAY --- WHAT GOD CAN DO. 
 
We do not have a tight wad God.  He is generous with His people. 
 
  
Brother Dwight 


